
Chapter Minutes 

02-21-2010 

Meeting Called to Order at 8:00 PM 
 
Roll Taken 
 
Minutes read with no amendments or additions. 
 
Words from the HI 
 Quote from Alfred North Whitehead. 

Officer Reports 
GP- A big “Thank You” goes out to Brother Sapo for taking care of designing and 

ordering our clothing.   Jim Blazer will be here next Sunday. 
 VGP- DO GreekEdu!!   People need to attend their committee meetings and we will be 
getting a Gmail calendar set up for the chapter to use. 

 
Committee Reports  

   
Risk Management- Next week before chapter we will be getting a sexual assault 

presentation and all pledges and brothers need to attend this.  
 

Fraternity- Plans are being made for a trip to headquarters next quarter.   Pled 
ed. will likely be earlier this week because of the basketball game.   On Thursday, March 
4th, we will have the Big Brother ceremony. 

 
Brotherhood- Brother Suntala was the milkchug champion for the third year 

straight.  Sign up for whitewater rafting.  We might play dodgeball this Saturday. 
 

Philanthropy- Bare on the Bricks is this weekend. The project of the week is 
cleaning the Athens public library. It is on Sat. from 9:45 to 1. Also, everyone should be 
collecting cans for the can castle. 

 
  Housing-  House cleaning needs to be completed by dinner time on Fridays or 
you will get a grievance. 
 
  Recruitment- We will be starting to plan recruitment events for next quarter. 
 

Marketing/Apparel- Brother Sapo ran a fashion show to show us the difference 
between “formal”, “business professional”, “business casual”, and “casual” attire.  

 
Finance- Meetings are Tuesdays at 8:00.  



 
Social- See Brother Tarver for info on this week’s events. 
 
Health and Fitness- Brother Watts will get a list of Spring quarter’s intramural 

athletic events.   
 

Academic Advancement- No Report. 
 
Other Reports 
 IFC- Everyone needs to wear their letters on Wednesday.   Green Fever is selling some 
cool t-shirts and you get a coupon book and a possible chance to throw a half court shot for 
$10,000. We also need a team name for Greek Week. 
 
 Brother Ransom- Chapter dinner next week will be at 6:15 and we will be having some 
women from WPA joining us.    This Friday and Saturday we will be having 6 people staying on 
the second floor of the house because they have interviews. Please be courteous and keep the 
noise down on Friday night. 
 
Old Business 
 None. 
 
New Business 
 None.  
 
Announcements 

Chapter attire is FORMAL next week. 
 
Our composite shoot will be this Sunday from 12:30-2:00 at the house. Everyone needs 

to wear a white dress shirt. 
 
We might be starting to have singing practices before or after pledge ed. so that we can 

learn the songs. 
 
Pass the Gavel 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 8:47 PM 


